
-----Original Message----- 
From: K Y Leung   
Sent: Monday, July 4, 2022 10:16 AM 
To: Simone Fiore <simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca>; Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: Condo application for 13572 & 13586 Bayview Avenue 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
I am one of the resident in Oak Ridges.  I highly object to built rise condo in Oak Ridges as this is the 
low density community. 
 
As height limits for Oak Ridges are currently 4-5 storeys, there is NO reason to build high rise 8-
storey or up in the above zone. 
 
Please look deeply into this issue. 
 
Regards, 
Kamy Leung 
Resident at 20 Mayapple Lane, L4E1B8 
 


